
| BCA. 
 Bethel Christian Academy’s 
 The Principal’s Perspective 
 

        Easter is one of my favorite times of the year. It’s not just because 
the weather is usually breaking and spring is in the air. It’s not just be-
cause baseball season is underway. It’s not even because it’s Reese’s 
Egg time! Of course, all of those things sweeten the deal a bit (especially 
the Reese’s! Haha!) But the reason I love Easter so much is what it rep-
resents. I love that we as Christians are reminded about God’s love for 
us. We are reminded of the sacrifice that was made on the cross over 
2,000 years ago. It still blows me away sometimes when I think that 
someone (let alone God) would die for me! It’s unfathomable that some-
one would sacrifice their son in my place. It’s truly a love that my feeble 
human mind struggles to comprehend! But THAT is the love that God has 
for me...and for you.  

        I talked in the PreK/K chapel and to close out the others about 
Christmas. It sometimes gets overlooked the connection between the 
baby born in the manger at Christmas and the man who surrendered his 
life on the cross to set up that first “Resurrection Sunday!” Without 
Christmas there is no Easter, and without Easter there is no Hope! Be-
cause without Easter, there is no forgiveness of our sins, which means 
no heaven. I am beyond grateful that God made a plan so that I, and you, 
can take advantage of the free gift of his mercy and grace because I am 
far from perfect, and I’d be willing to bet you are, too!  

        I hope that you have an incredible Easter. If you don’t have a church 
that you attend, stop in and see me Sunday at 10:30 here at Bethel. I will 
be praying for you and your families. Have a great break. See you when 
we return to school on Monday, April 17 (if not before.)  
 

Thanks and God Bless!  

Mr. Burnett, BCA Principal 
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What’s Coming Up?  

 Apr. 6 - Progress Reports 
Progress Reports were emailed home this morning. 

 Apr. 7-14 - Easter Break / No School 
The BCA office will be closed for Easter Break. If a time-sensitive 

need arises, the best thing to do is email us. Have a blessed Easter!  

 Re-Enrollment is Open  

I am so excited to report that we over 150 already registered for next 
year!  The Re-Enrollment Fee is $120 per student through April. Clas-
ses are filling up, so make sure to re-enroll soon if returning!  

 EdChoice Scholarship 

Do you qualify to have your tuition paid in full? Click here for info!  

Good Fri-Day Camp is a 1-day VBS style day camp 
directed by Pastor Edgar and held at BCA. Online 

registration is closed, but a limited number of  
on-site registrations will be accepted at 8:00AM. 

                          BCA will hire at least one new early 
elementary teacher (K-2) for next school year. This 
and other openings will be posted on our website 
soon. Complete the Application online and email  
resumes to jburnett@bcakids.org if interested.  

Watch Today’s Chapels 

https://www.facebook.com/BethelChristianAcademy/videos/924052662270442/
https://www.bcakids.org/edchoice
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCi8EyYtsYtPopC4h4CRLTAw/videos
https://www.facebook.com/BethelChristianAcademy
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GfCDAq6rcCQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6vP6_QSlWQs
https://www.mybcfamily.com/goodfridaycamp
https://www.bcakids.org/camp
https://www.bcakids.org/employment
https://forms.gle/hWrZVsoFuKo7WKzD7
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VrlrGJcyRSc

